
 
 

COVID 19 / Coronavirus 
 

 

With all the news about COVID 19 and the spread of Coronavirus in 
Australia, I want to touch base with our participants and their 
support networks offer some peace of mind that your NDIS Support 
Coordination services will remain as normal as possible during this 
difficult time. 
 
At Simply Support Connection, we have put measures in place to 
ensure that our services will operate as best that we can.  
 
In order to minimise the potential spread or contamination to staff 
and participants, we have decided to cancel all non-essential face to 
face consultations and appointments until further notice. We will use 
alternative options such as skype and phone meetings.  
 
Our registered participants have received in the post two booklets to 
read through. The first provides easy to read and understand 
information about COVID 19 published by “The Growing Space”. The 
second is a RediPlan booklet to help you ensure that you are 
prepared in any emergency published by “The Red Cross”. It is 
suggested that participants read and work through these with a 
family member, support worker or Carer. These booklets are also 
available to download from our website. 
 
Please do not hesitate to get in touch with us if you have any 
concerns or worries on 0477 453 573 or email at 
sharon@simplysupportconnection.com.au 
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